Royal Canadian Mounted Police, Office of the Commissioner, Ottawa,

Ref. No

Sept. 27th 1920.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie:

You will recall that you handed over to our care, last March, two horses. One of these you were generous enough to transfer to the Force, for which we were very deeply grateful. Have you any instructions with regard to the other animal?

Kenneth was here the other day, and told me that if you had no plans for the care of the animal this winter, that he would be very glad to keep it for you, as he can make arrangements for stabling in the R.M.C.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G. etc.
President of University McGill,
Montreal,
P.Q.

Manual of the state of the stat